
 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction… November 
has come and gone and 
we are continuing to 
work hard. Students 
have had a chance to 
work both in class and 
online this month and 
they have adapted well 
to both scenarios. 
 

In English Language, we 
have finished our short 
story project. Students 
had the opportunity to 
write, illustrate, and 
create their own short 
stories. Many took this 
opportunity to write 

about something 
imaginative and creative. 
I was very impressed 
with the final products.  
 

In Mathematics, we have 
practiced finding the 
surface area and volume 
or both regular and 
irregular polygons. 
Students are 
encouraged to practice 
finding the surface area 
by looking at the nets of 
different 3D shapes.  
 

In Social Studies, we are 
reading about different 

official and unofficial 
symbols of Canada and 
understanding how they 
impact the Canadian 
identity. 
 

In Science, we are well 
underway in the second 
unit which covers living 
organisms. We have 
looked at the organization 
of the kingdoms are 
taking a closer look at 
how living things are 
grouped. 

Happy November!  
   

Ms. Kepa 


